
On January 26, 2024, 

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.  

submitted to the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission its Notice of Intent to Implement 

Interim Rates and updated Fuel and Purchased 

Power rate, Infrastructure Rider rate, and 

Transmission Cost Recovery Rider rates in the 

Company’s pending electric rate case to be 

effective March 1, 2024. The interim rate will affect 

all electric Customers in the Company’s South 

Dakota service area.  The rates and South Dakota 

rules and regulations are available in this office 

for inspection.  
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